
   2.27.22 

Westkirk Weekly 

Sunday  2.27.22   

 8:30 am– Prayer Time/Knox Room                                                  

 9:00 am– Sunday School hour for children and adults                          

 10:00 am- Fellowship Time/Hospitality Room                                                       

 10:30 am- Corporate Worship                                                                

 12:00 pm– Explorer’s Class Session #3/Great Hall                                                                             

Tuesday  3.1.22 

 5:00 pm– Bible Study Fellowship                                                      

 7:00 pm– Ladies Bible Study/Crowder Home 

Wednesday  3.2.22                                    

 5:30 pm– WOW (Menu: Hamburgers, tater tots, salad, cookies) 

 7:30 pm– Choir 

Thursday  3.3.22 

 7:00 am– Prayer Meeting/Church                                                   

 12:00 pm– Prayer Meeting/Zoom                                                             

 6:15 pm– AHG/Trail Life    

Saturday  3.5.22      

 7:00 am– BSF Leader Meeting/Great Hall                                                                             

Sunday  3.6.22    

 8:30 am– Prayer Time/Knox Room                                                 

 9:00 am– Sunday School for children and adults                                                            

 10:00 am- Fellowship Time/Hospitality Room                                     

 10:30 am- Corporate Worship                                                           

 12:00 pm– Explorer’s Class Session #4/Great Hall     

WESTMINSTER SHORTER CATECHISM  

  Question of the Week (answer on back) 

Q: What special act of providence did God exercise toward man in 

the estate wherein he was created? 

Our Weekly Concerns 
 

Pastor of the Week    

  Mark Jacinsky, Crossroads Fellowship, West Des Moines 

 

Missionary of the Week 

  Phil and Renee Remmers, Robert Morrison Project 

 

New Concerns:  

• Bill Pohlmann (uncle of Jordan and Katelyn Pohlmann) has been 

placed in Comfort Care. 

Continue to pray for: 

• Roma Bassett and family on the death of her husband, Glen.                          

Services were Saturday. 

• Celestine Togba who is traveling in Liberia. 

• Melissa Peterson (daughter of Sherie Whitehead) had extensive                   

surgery on her neck Feb. 25. 

• Those recovering from illness and surgery—Earl Fey, Scott Bland, 

Lou Civitarese, Randy Brown, Mary Ingle, Paul Olson. 

• Please pray for Bryan Wieskamp’s sister who is recovering from a 

stroke. 

• Jim Anderson (brother of Barb Springer) is receiving chemotherapy 

for cancer. 

 

On-going Concerns may be found in the Weekly Prayer Email. If you would like to         

receive this email, please call the church office at (515) 253-0330. 

“I call upon you, for you will answer me, O God;                                 

incline your ear to me;                                                                  

hear my words.                                                                               

Wondrously show your steadfast love,                                                 

O Savior of those who seek refuge from their adversaries at 

your right hand.”   Psalm 17:6-7 



Celebration of Hope for Break the Cycle 200 

Break the Cycle 200 will be holding its inaugural Celebration of Hope 

on Thursday, March 3, 2022, and you are invited! 

The event will be like a gala, but a little less formal, with appetizers, a 

three course meal, and end with a live auction. 

Break the Cycle is excited to share recent victories in rescuing women 

out of trafficking and other successes in helping combat trafficking in 

Iowa. They are extending a special 75% discount code for friends 

(FRIENDSBTC200). 

For more details, check out the event link -                                                   

(https://www.classy.org/event/celebration-of-hope/e381220). 

Questions? Contact Rocky Vest at rocky.vest@hopeforjustice.org. 

God’s Mercy to Haiti Mission Trip 

Pastor Michael and Gary Gannon will be joining a team from God’s 

Mercy to Haiti on a mission trip to Haiti the end of March. As a church, 

we will be collecting items for them to take with them to minister to 

mothers and babies in Kilbite, Haiti. 

There are four large containers in the Hospitality Room that need to 

be filled! A list of items that have been requested (along with a list of 

items that they cannot take) is posted in the Hospitality Room beside 

the boxes.  

These four totes of supplies will serve the ministry for an entire year! 

Please join us as we endeavor to support this ministry and bless those 

in great need. 

House and Grounds Update 

In order to streamline the process of addressing concerns related to 

the church and grounds, please use this email. Thanks for your pa-

tience as we transition into this new role! Gary and Meredith Gannon 

Westkirkhouseandgrounds@yahoo.com 

Westkirk Presbyterian Church 
2700 Colby Woods Drive, Urbandale, Iowa 50322 

515-253-0330    

westkirk@westkirk.org 

 

A:  When God had created man, he entered into a covenant of life 

with him, upon condition of perfect obedience; forbidding him to eat 

of the tree of the knowledge of good and evil, upon the pain of death. 

Staying Up-to-Date with our Missionaries 

As we receive newsletters, pictures, and other materials from our  

missionaries, we will update folders that have been created for each 

missionary. This URL will link you to the folders- 

www.tinyurl.com/westkirk 

Newest updates: 

• Josh South, Des Moines Juvenile Justice ministry of Youth for 

Christ 

A word of caution: Some of our missionaries are in dangerous areas.  

Updates for these missionaries may be found by clicking on the 

Westkirk Shepherd link on our website and entering the password. 

Please limit your use of this information to uphold these brothers and 

sisters in prayer! Printing and/or sharing some of the newsletters may 

put our missionaries in danger. 

Westkirk Women                                        Tuesdays  7pm 

This week, our lesson in “Teaching Women to Teach” will continue 

looking at redemptive history, showing us the covenantal framework as 

we see it in the New Testament. This is an excellent primer on                      

covenant theology, and we would love for you to join us! 

The course runs through March 15. We meet to watch each session 

and discuss them together at Emily Crowder’s home on Tuesday nights 

at 7pm.   


